VOl Y,
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.

17th Aprii, 181s.
Go Ma 0.

Dear Sirs,
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
2 letter of the 14th instant, relative to the request which
the Society.has received for the survey to be held at
Callao by Mr. Smith, your Superintendent Engineer on the
West Coast, and in reply to say that I have not yet heard
definitely on the subject from the Peruvian Legation, but
I shall at once let you know when I hear.
I may add that so recently aa‘SaturdaY last
I communicated further with the Peruvian Legation, and have
Pressed them for a prompt reply.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.
kMessrs, The Pacific Steam Navigation Company,
31, James Street,

LIVERPOOL.
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